



COVID-19 CURRENT POLICY POSTPONE CLINICS  

Hello friends of Peach PAWS


As concerned rise for COVID-19 the government has implemented several measures to 
control the spread of this disease. Social distancing is recommended and has forced 
most businesses to have to close the doors to communal areas. We host events at 
PetSuites of America and currently they have asked us to postpone vaccine clinics until 
these restrictions are lifted. We understand the concern for public safety and hope that 
this does not inconvenience our clients as we would hope to be available for you as 
soon as these restrictions are not necessary. 


Local veterinary clinics that offer adequate spacing are still open and available for you 
to get the boosters needed for any vaccines. We do sincerely apologize again this is 
something out of our control, but understand this is the best way to help the 
community as a whole.


If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us or 
PetSuites to confirm this information.


Sincerely Dr. Zee

Peach PAWS Low Cost Vaccine Clinic  

Peach Pets Animal Wellness Services


